
7000102 HIGHWAY SIGNING 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Melissa Hollis  
(850) 414-4182 

Melissa.Hollis@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (10-18-19, Internal) 
Dana, 

For 700-1.3 and 700-2.2.1.1, why did we modify the multi-post requirement for the fabrication 
facility? 

Response: The goal is to drop “multi-post” as being provided from the list of approved 
production facilities in order to maintain consistency with the MAC material types since the 
fabricator of a single post sign can make a multi-post sign. 
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